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Wednesday 9th July 2025 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

As we have entered the final few weeks of your child’s time with us, I wanted to send a reminder about key 
information. Next week, is Treat Week for Year 6, and the children will be enjoying a range of activities. As a 
reminder, the children have two off site trips next week:  

Wednesday 16th July – Gymnastics at Erewash Valley Gymnastics Club and bowling. Children need to come to school 
in PE kit. They will also need a small bag with a water bottle and a snack to have at gymnastics. In the afternoon, 
they will be bowling where they will be provided with a meal. Please ensure that the meal selection has been 
completed via the link that has previously been sent. The children will return to school for the normal end of school 
time dependent on traffic conditions. 

Thursday 17th July – Conkers. The children will be returning to school at 5:00pm dependent on traffic conditions. The 
children will need to be collected by an adult due to the late return. The children will need to bring a packed lunch 
and plenty of drinks in a backpack unless you would like to purchase a school packed lunch. Due to the nature of the 
activities during the day, the children do not need to wear school uniform but need to wear comfortable clothes that 
they do not mind getting dirty and comfortable shoes for walking in. The children will also need a sun hat, sun cream 
and waterproof coat dependant on the weather. The children do not need to bring any money on this trip. 

Just a polite reminder that we will be holding the Year 6 celebration afternoon on Tuesday 22nd July at 1:30pm. So 
that we can prepare for this event, could you please ensure that you have informed us via the School Gateway app, 
how many people from your family will be attending so we can then make sure that there are enough seats and 
food. Thank you to those families who have already responded. It is great to see some many people coming.  

On Monday, there is the option to return your child’s blazers for a refund on Treat Week. Any blazers being 
returned, need to be brought to my office so that they can be checked. I will be offering a refund of £10 for blazers 
that are in a good condition and at a standard that another family could purchase for a child to wear. Once blazers 
have been checked, you will be informed whether a refund will be processed.  

Within the final week, the children will be able to wear a shirt that they can get signed on Wednesday 23rd July. On 
this day, children can also wear a leavers t-shirt/hoody if they wish.  

Thank you for your continued support over the last year and beyond. It has been a fantastic 4 years and the children 
will be missed as they take this next step in their educational journeys.  

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


